
-----Original Message----- 
From: Derrick Terakita   
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 8:15 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City File OPA-23-0009 
  
City of Richmond Hill, 
  
My family strongly feels that the City of Richmond Hill should not allow the change to increase 
density for Lot 1, Registered Plan 200  (13572 & 13586 Bayview).  We actually feel that most 
natural lands in Oak Ridges should not be developed at all to help conserve the 
environment.  Don't help developers pocket more money and increase population density by 
modifying existing rules / limitations on development. 
  
Please notify us of the results of this proposed official plan amendment. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Terakita Family 
  
69 Canoe Court 
  
Oak Ridges ON 
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